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Dear Sir / Madam,
I am a resident of Portsmouth.
I would like to declare my objections against Aquind Interconnector since this project will
completely change our city and will have a devastating impact on the environment.

Also, I would like to point your attention that Aquind LTD is not a completely transparent
organisation and it's finances are obtained from unclear resources. This factor makes the
Aquind Interconnector a shady project with lack of trust and negative reputation for the
United Kingdom.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Maryna




